
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Wicklea Academy 

Newsletter No.9 

Date:  5th April 2019 

 Telephone 01179030480 

 Email:  info@wickleaacademy.com  

Dear Mothers, Fathers, Carers and Local Residents 

 Website:  www.wickleaacademy.com  

Living and Learning Together 

Sharing our Communities Skills: 
Thank you to Little Music Makers, Robin and Ali, two of 
our parents, who came into Year 4 to show us the work 
that they do, and why they decided to do it. It certainly 
gave some of us ideas for our own future careers! We 
even got a chance to carry out some of the activities 
that they do, such as the 'dinosaur song' and keeping 
rhythm using claves. We all had a fun, informative and 
educational afternoon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have a career or skill that you feel the children 
would be interested in and maybe inspired by and you 
would be willing to share that either in assembly or by 
talking to individual classes, please let Mr Morgan know, 
as we are keen to show the children the opportunities 
that could await them after school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary: 
Fri 5th Apr – End of Term 4 
Tues 23rd Apr – Start of Term 5 
Tues 30th Apr – Y4 Ancient Egypt Workshop 
Thurs 2nd May – Y3 trip to Bristol Zoo 
Mon 6th May – Bank Holiday 
Weds 8th May – Class Photo Day 
Mon 13th May – Y6 SATS Week 
Tues 21st May – Y4 trip to Carymoor Environmental 
Centre 
Fri 24th May – End of Term 5 
 
 

Decorated Egg Competition: 
Thank you so much if you entered this year’s 
competition, we had lots of fantastic entries and have 
raised a lot of money for The Grand Appeal (this year’s 
chosen School Council charity). 
Congratulations to the following winners and runners 
up: 
Y3: 
Winner – Ava (Eggskimo and penguins) 
Runner Up – Owen (Egg farm animals) 
Y4: 
Winner – Lara (Spring garden) 
Runner Up – Snow (The Bash Street Eggs) 
Y5: 
Winner – Grace (Eggcellent Climbers) 
Runner Up – Josh (Fast food) 
Y6: 
Winner – Plum (Eggtastic Beasts) 
Runner Up – Lily-Rose (Mount Eggsuvius) 

Treat Café: 

Thank you to the Friends of Wicklea for organising and 
running our very first Treat Café – it was popular beyond 
our most ambitious estimates with £200 being raised! 
Thank you also to Kelly and the kitchen staff for 
preparing cakes and to the staff that helped serve all 
those tea, coffees and hot chocolates! The Friends are 
intending to run one treat café each term – next date to 
follow.   

If you are interested in joining the Friend’s group, please 
contact them at Wickleafriends@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

Easter Holidays:  
This is the last newsletter before the holidays. We wish 
you all a happy and healthy holiday.  
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